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Temporary NMC Management ChangesSubject:

The Nuclear Management Company has announced that Mr. Joel Sorensen has been named as the Interim Prairie
Island Site Director until the selection of a permanent replacement.  Mr. Sorensen will replace Mr. Dwight Mims who
has accepted a position with the Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station.  Mr. Sorensen vacates the NMC Senior
Director of Nuclear Oversight position.  Mr. Mike Werner who is currently the Prairie Island Director of Nuclear
Oversight will backfill in that position.  These Senior Management personnel changes are temporary and will take effect
on February 23, 2007.

Regional Action:�For information only.
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